
Email fr Mike Behr’s Daughter 

 

From: Mike Behr [mailto:mikebehr1@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Sunday, August 07, 2016 7:19 PM 
To: Bill Surina; Jim George 

Subject: Hall of Fame 

  
Good evening Bill and Jim, 
I wanted to share with you the news that my dad, Michael Behr, was today inducted into the Dayton Softball 
Hall of Fame.   
  
Knowing how much you all met to him, I wanted to share that news and some photos in case you wanted to let 
some of his former teammates know.  
 
 
: 
 

To respond, send an email to Mike’s Daughter at  mikebehr1@yahoo.com 
 
Pictures below: 
 

   
 

mikebehr1@yahoo.com


 
 

 


